ORIGINAL

Dorothy Menasco

OWd53-TC

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Wednesday, December 29, 2004 8:23 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE:

It is OK to open a docket. They are paid up.

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, December 27, 2004 3:10 PM
To: Paula Isler

Cc: Kay Flynn

Subject:

Hi Paula, I have a Pay Telephone RAF form from The Phone Place.
TC130

DN 13492-04
$50 pd

The note typed on the RAF form advises this will be their final report as they have sold all phone on 5/31/04 and

are no longer in the payphone business.
Please advise as to how I should handle this. Thank you!

Dorothy
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